
P-06-1423 Reinstate the 552 Cardi Bach coastal bus service in South 

Ceredigion! – Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Committee, 23 

April 2024 

 

Dear Petitions Committee, 

After receiving the email below from the petitions committee I approached 

Pandstravel.wales to find out why they had not put in a bid. Please find their answer 

below. I understand that they would be keen to run the service again, but that the 

process of submitting a bid made it impossible for them to do so. Since it seems to 

me that Ken Skates and the Senedd are also keen for the service to be reinstated, I 

really do hope that a solution can somehow be found! 

 

Kind regards, 

Wyck Gerson Lohman 


